Jake Heidelberger

Thank you for providing the opportunity to share our comments and input. My family and I recycle
and also drop off our organic/compost at the Maplewood Community Center drop off site. [ am
very intrigued by the idea of curbside compost pick-up, and would appreciate more information
about this program. Ideally, this would be a relatively low-maintenance, easy-to-use program, as I
am confident this would lead to a higher participation/utilization rate. I look forward to hearing
more and would encourage you to provide additional details and specifics about this and other waste
reduction/repurposing efforts. Thanks again!



